
La Pine Lodgepole Dodgers 

General Meeting Minutes 

November 25, 2014 
(Minutes will be voted on for approval at the December meeting.) 

 

Call to Order: 7:03pm. 

 

Vera Riser opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Approval of Minutes:  Peggy Spieger moved to accept the October 28, 2014 meeting minutes, Vera 

Riser 2nd, motion carried. 

 

Treasurers Report:  Dianna Nickelson handed out the November 25, 2014 Treasurers Report 

which included activity from October 28, 2014 through November 19, 2014 and Budget for 2014- 

2015.  Gary Pankey moved to accept the Treasurers Report, Cheryl Baldwin 2nd, motion carried.   

 

Christmas Party: December 13th at 10 mile. 9:30 ride, 10:00 decorating, 12:00 Pot Luck Dinner and 

gift exchange. 

 

OSSA Convention: Our next OSSA Convention coordination meeting will be December 3rd at 

Gordy’s. The meeting starts at 6:00 pm.  

 

Candle Lighters: The Candle Lighters event is scheduled for February 22nd. 

 

Peggy Spieger: OSN deadlines are the 1st of the month. Any articles and photos need to be 

submitted to Joe Patnode to include in the publication prior to the 1st so that he can get them to the 

paper. 

 

Trail Report: Gary Pankey has a new proposal for wood cutting. One of the proposed changes is 

that we cannot cut dead standing. There is a place for comments and anyone wishing to make 

comments should contact the Forest Service. 

 

Grooming Report: Bob Keller reported that 71 miles were groomed this week and they are done 

for the week. 

 

Clothing: Karen Brown brought in convention clothing and we will have hats and cozies at 12/13 

Christmas Party. 

 

Good of the Order: Dale Jellison. 

 

OOPS Award:  The OOPS award went to Greg Vicari. 

 

50/50:   Rita Webb did the 50/50; there was $90.00 with a $45 split, won by Gary Tingey.  



 

Next Meeting: Our next General meeting will be December 18th at the Moose Lodge. Our next 

Board meeting will be on December 10th at the Kroeker’s. If you plan to attend the Board meeting, 

please call Jim Kroeker 3 or 4 days in advance so that he can have an accurate headcount. 

 

Adjourn: 7:31 pm 

 

 

 

Minutes Submitted by: Penny Vicari, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


